
 

 

 
 
 
 
October 7, 2021 
 
Cochrane Brownies 
 
Dear Girls of 2nd Cochrane Brownies, 
 
Re: International Day of the Girl Child 
 
Let me start by saying how impressed I am that you took the time to write your local government and 
bring your ideas forward. I am always happy to receive letters from residents, especially about positive 
initiatives! 
 
I also want to thank you for your efforts in having the International Day of the Girl Child proclamation 
brought forward to Council. We were so pleased to see this item on our agenda and were thrilled to 
unanimously proclaim October 11th as the official International Day of the Girl Child in Cochrane. This is 
such an important initiative, and we are glad we could provide some aid in your efforts to bring 
attention to this day.  
 
It is clear that you are a special group of girls, and I encourage you to keep up your endeavours to bring 
equality for girls around the world. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Mayor Jeff Genung 
Town of Cochrane 


